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Dear Commissioner Dominguez, 

I trust this email finds you well. As a resident and the Vice Chairman of the Hall of Fame selection committee, I am 
writing to express my wholehearted support for Commissioner Fernandez's resolution. 

I understand that this matter is a consent item, but I wanted to take a moment to voice my endorsement. In addition to 
this, I have some recommendations to enhance the nomination and selection process, and I would be pleased to share 
them with you separately. However, one suggestion stands out to me as particularly significant - the requirement for a 
nomination to be accompanied by a minimum of 10 letters of support. 

In my view, this community honor should remain exclusive, and having a substantial number of individuals willing to 
provide thoughtful letters of support is crucial for a recognition of this caliber. I believe that a collection of at least 10 
such letters would contribute significantly to the authenticity and significance of the nomination. 

I am more than willing to discuss these suggestions further at a time that suits you. Your consideration of these 
recommendations is greatly appreciated, and I look forward to the continued success of the Hall of Fame selection 
process. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Warm regards, 

Ceci 

Ceci Velasco-Garcia 
Executive Director 
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